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Galena Park ISD Welcomes Herbert Alexander Sanchez to Board of Trustees
 

Houston, Texas: Galena Park I.S.D. (GPISD) would like to welcome our newest Board Trustee, 
Mr. Herbert Alexander Sanchez. Mr. Sanchez was elected on November 3, 2020 to serve on the 
GPISD Board of Trustees.

Mr. Sanchez earned a Master’s Degree in Public Administration from Sam Houston State 
University and Bachelor’s Degree in Administration of Justice from Texas Southern University. 
Together with his wife, Veronica, they have three children who attend GPISD schools.

“I believe that a strong educational system is the foundation of our community and of our 
great nation. As a parent to Galena Park I.S.D. students and as a fellow neighbor in our great 
community, the future of our children is extremely important to me. I look forward to working 
with my colleagues, teachers, staff, administration, and fellow neighbors to bring about higher 
quality education and opportunities to all of our children and community members,” Mr. 
Sanchez said.

Congratulations, Mr. Sanchez!
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